
 

 

 

 

Year 3 & 4 Egyptian Day 

Dear Families,  

 

Next Friday (23rd May), Year 3 and 4 will be celebrating the end of the 

half term by taking part in Egyptian Day. Children are invited to come 

into school wearing something Egyptian themed. Please do not feel that 

you have to go out and spend a fortune, we appreciate it is quite short 

notice. Home made costumes welcome and celebrated.  

In the day, children will take part in Egyptian Dancing, fun challenges 

and the art of hieroglyphs.  

Children have also been designing and making masks in DT to wear for 

the Egyptian dancing. 
 

We are looking forward to an engaging and immersive day. 
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